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Parent Feedback 

Just want to say a massive thank you for the fantastic work you all do with the children. Harry 

has absolutely loved coming to Tenterfield! 

Thank you for everything that you do. Harry absolutely loves Tenterfields. 

I feel we’ve been so lucky to have sent our children to Tenterfield. We strongly believe in the 

ethos 

Such a Lovely nursery with lovely staff We'll miss you! 

Tenterfield is amazing and my son loves his time there, he asks every morning if he’s going to 

school and even asks on the weekends if it’s a school day 

Super lovely staff and love you encouraged Troy to get as dirty/wet as he could and explore 

his interests. 

I think the level of care from Miss Talbot has been excellent she is a great asset to the team 

You are all incredible and especially Mrs Barber, such a wonderful teacher to both of my 

children. She is so dedicated, kind, caring and will go above and beyond. Thank you so much 

to all of you for a wonderful year. 

My child has had the best year at nursery! I could t have asked for a more caring keyworker! I 

feel my child has been given lots of support and nurturing to make good progress. I feel the 

nursery made excellent decisions during the pandemic and these were communicated quickly 

and consistently. I felt totally safe bringing my child throughout the pandemic in the 

keyworker group. She has made amazing progress in PSED and this has really prepared her 

for ‘big school’. Thank you for everything! 

Thank you, I have had the most wonderful experience being part of the Tenterfield family this 

year. Mrs Georgieva will be sorely missed next year by me and Poppy but I am sure whoever 

teaches her next will be fab too 

We have had a fantastic experience of Tenterfield. Particularly with Mrs Day. We are very sad 

to be leavin. Thank you to all of the staff x 

It has been a tough year in everyone. Well done for keeping going. 

Thanks for your continued support and dedication even in these difficult times. You are all 

truly amazing. 

We have had a fantastic experience of Tenterfield. Particularly with Mrs Day. We are very sad 

to be leaving. Thank you to all of the staff x 

Mrs Day is amazing, so glad Nate has been in her group. So welcoming and warm and 

supporting to Nate 

Tenterfield has been a wonderful early learning environment for my child and we will miss it 

very much 


